
High Commission of India

Dhaka

No.  DAC/I&C/551/04/2013 20.9.2022

Corrigendum to Tender Notice No.   DAC/I&C/551/04/2013   Dated:   01/09/2022     

 Last date extended

 Bids can be submitted by email

Attention  is  invited  to  the  Tender  Notice  No.DAC/I&C/551/04/2013  dated  01/09/2022
published  by  this  Mission   for  hosting,  re-design  and  management  of  the  website  of  High
Commission of India, Dhaka- Bangladesh.

2. The following changes have been made in the tender document:

(i) Last date for bid submission has been extended till 10.10.2022 (1700 hrs BST / 1630 IST).

(ii) Technical Bids will be opened at 1600 hrs BST (1530 IST) on 11.10 2022.

(iii)  Technical bids with enclosures as per Annexure I of tender document in PDF format can
be submitted by email to the email address it.dhaka@mea.gov.in till 1700hrs BST (1630hrs IST) on
10.10.22;

(iv) If Technical bids are submitted by email, then Financial bids can be submitted as per
Annexure II  of tender document in PDF format in password protected file by email to the email
address  it.dhaka@mea.gov.in till  1700hrs  BST  (1630hrs  IST)  on  10.10.22.  Passwords  for  the
Financial bids will be retained by the bidders and must not be shared along with bid submission. If
the  password  is  shared  along  with  bid  submission,  then  it  may  be  treated  as  rejected.  After
evaluation of Technical bids, successful bidders will be informed by email of the date and time of
opening of Financial bids and will be requested to provide passwords of the password protected
Financial bids on the same email id [it.dhaka@mea.gov.in] prior to the opening of Financial bids. In
case of failure to send password, or providing incorrect password, in the stipulated time and date,
bid may be treated as cancelled.

3. All other terms and conditions of Tender Notice will remain unchanged. 

Sd/-
(T.G.Ramesh)

Second Secretary(Management)
e-mail ID: it.dhaka@mea.gov.in 
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